
November 9, 1967 

Mr. Charles F . Wittenstein 
Southeast Area Director 
The American Jewish Committee 
526 Hartford Building 
100 Edgewood Avenue , N. E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. Witteastein: 

Thank you very much for your letter offering you't assist nee to the 
Atlanta Urban Coalition. I am su:re that any effort to organize an 
Urban Coalition in Atlanta could not be successful without the cooperation 
of th American Jewish Committee and other interested organization$, 

I have taken the liberty of adding you to our mailing list of Urban 
Coalition members and will pass you:r 1 tt r along to the Steering 
Committee. 

I am sure that you understand that Atl nt 's Urb n Co lition at this 
time is a very loos ly organized entity nd that detail for further 
organiz tion will be worked out in the near future. 

I would ppr ci te ny eugg tions you might h v for enlarging or 
refining th Coalition so th t I might pass them on to oth rs involv&d. 

Sincer ly youl' , 

Dan Sw a.t 
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